Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 9:56 AM

To: '‘Scheiner, Jonathan (Concord,CA-US)'

Cc: Karvelot, Michael

Subject: RE: Soil & Groundwater Investigation Report_Due Date

Dear Mr. Sheiner,
Your request for an extension to submit the investigation report is acceptable.

Sincerely,

Paresh C. Khatri

Sr. Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Phone: (510) 777-2478
Fax: (510) 337-9335

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and
may contain confidential and protected information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the
original message.

From: Scheiner, Jonathan (Concord,CA-US) [mailto:jscheiner@trcsolutions.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 9:13 AM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Cc: Karvelot, Michael

Subject: Soil & Groundwater Investigation Report_Due Date

Mr. Khatri,

Per our discussion today, we are requesting an extension of the due date for submittal of the requested Supplemental
Soil and Groundwater Investigation Report summarizing our recent investigation of the vertical extent of oxygenate
impacts in the downgradient vicinity of the subject Quik Stop 56 site (3132 Beaumont Avenue in Oakland, CA). As
discussed, we request that the due date be extended one month - until January 20, 2012. The report had been
requested by December 19, 2011, in the ACDEH letter dated September 21, 2011, following your department’s review of
the Site Conceptual Model, previously submitted in February 2011. We are collecting laboratory results for sample
analyses from our late November field work, and will use the period of time requested to compile and analyze these
data.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Regards,



Jonathan Scheiner, TRC
(925) 688-2473



